
   

 

 

City of Silver Bay 

Sanitary Sewer Televising 

 

For maintenance and inspection purposes, televising and cleaning of the sanitary sewer mains will be 

performed approximately August 1st to 18th. This notice is to inform you that during that time there will be 

crews  from Great Lakes Pipe Services actively working in your neighborhood. A map of the areas being 

televised has been attached for your convenience.  

As a precautionary measure we request you close toilet lids in your home when not in use during the time 

frame of August 1st to 18th. If you have any questions reach out to the contact listed below.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Adam Nix 

 

(218)-830-0512 

adam.nix@bolton-menk.com 


